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MONDAY MARCH 20, 2017     7:15 P.M. 
 

Congregation Beit Shalom 

ALISA CHAPTER 

 HADASSAH BULLETIN 

   

  CHAPTER 
 

       HADASSAH BULLETIN    

VOL XXI     MARCH-APRIL, 2017 

All are Welcome      Refreshments will be Served  
 

 

Gail Shinberg & Rita Pearlman  
Presenting a Bintel Brief discussion  

 

Audience Participation as we answer the letters written to 
the Editor of the Forward and then compare your answers 
with those of the editor  

 

We are the women  
who DO 
We are ALISA 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY MAY 15, 2017       7:15 P.M. 
 

Congregation Beit Shalom 

 

 

Erev First Day Passover is Monday, April 10, 
2017.   We wish you and your families a Zisn 
Pesach, a sweet Passover.  Enjoy your 
seder! 

Your Bulletin Editors, 
Joanne, Sheila, Eileen 

 

 

All are Welcome      Refreshments will be  Served  

 

MONDAY APRIL 17 ï THERE IS NO MEETING IN APRIL   
DUE TO THE LAST DAY OF PASSOVER.   

 

Program to be announced!  
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Yes, let's feel proud.  Proud that we support Hadassah Hospital and the incredible surgery and 
research they do.  
 
Hadassah has opened Israel's first Heart Valve Disease Clinic, which is geared toward 
detecting and treating the most complicated cases of heart valve disease -  a growing problem 
in an aging population.  Until recently, the default treatment for valve disease has been open 
heart surgery to replace the damaged valve.  Now with all the medical professionals involved 
in the patient's care working in synch, this cuts down the time the patient remains in 
diagnostic limbo.  The centralized team approach within the clinic allows for more accurate 
assessment wi th better data collection and enables the specialists to make the best choice 
regarding treatment - whether it is surgery, catheterization procedures or medical 
management.  
 
Hadassah participates in Worldwide breakthrough of Genetic Links to Diabetes. Hada ssah 
Medical Organization Experimental Neurologist Prof. Ruth Gabizon, has launched a food 
supplement containing pomegranate oil that has proven to protect against  
neurodegenerative diseases in pre -clinical models. Prof. Benjamin Glaser has found that mos t 
of the genetic risk for developing type 2 diabetes con be attributed to common, shared 
differences in the genetic code, each of which contributes a small amount to an individual's 
risk of disease.  
 
To find out more about Hadassah Hospital and what it acc omplishes on a regular basis, go on 
line to Hadassah.org and read about their latest accomplishments . 

 

Rhoda Juskow - Co-President, December & January  
 

,        
 

A MESSAGE FROM  

YOUR ALISA CHAPTER PRESIDENTS 

Though we are in the doldrums of winter, the officers of the Alisa Chapter of Hadassah are 
making plans for the spring and summer months.  We will have a special program for Purim , 
including a Purim spiel and for our enjoyment, a belly dancer.  Other activities being planned are 
a book and author program, a visit with David Greene, our annual card parties as well as special 
trips.  It would enhance our activities if more o f our membership would come forward with new 
and interesting suggestions.  Come to work together, meet new people with  the goal of helping 
Hadassah Hospital continue in its life -saving work.  Contact any of the committee chairladies to 
offer your services.   Weôre more than happy to meet you. 

 
Bunny Bloom, Rita Pearlman, Current Presidents  
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A MESSAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT 
MICHELLE KRASNER  

 

 

 

 

 

Some days itôs hard to believe that Spring is just around the corner.  But we are 
definitely looking forward to warmer temperatures and more sunshine. As we 
approach the 105 th  Birthday of Hadassah, traditionally on Purim, we have much to 
be proud of.  As Hadassah members we are part of a chain of Jewish women 
stretching back more than a  century. We find ourselves awed by Hadassahôs history 
of accomplishment but at the same time challenged by a new era in which we must 
adjust to engage more women. As Women Who DO, we will meet that challenge.  

As Women for Israel, our members are drawn tog ether by our love of Israel and 
our understanding that we must act to ensure Jewish continuity.  We are looking 
forward to an exciting Education Symposium Day on Wednesday, May 24, 2017 at 
the Forsgate Country Club in Monroe Township.  Confirmed Keynote sp eaker, Linda 
Scherzer, former Mid -East correspondent for CNN, will be joined by distinguished 
workshop presenters who will discuss the question, ñIs Anti-Zionism really Anti -
Semitism?ò 

As Women Who Heal, we support Hadassahôs hospitals in Jerusalem, which treat 
patients from around the globe, regardless of race, religion, or gender. Patients at 
Hadassah Medical Organization receive the highest standard of care and Hadassah's 
pacesetting progress in research reaches around the world. In fact, several 
Hadassa h-developed protocols are currently in FDA trials in the United States, 
specifically to fight ALS, MS, and macular degeneration. Wherever there is a natural 
disaster or act of terror around the world, Hadassah medical professionals respond.  

As Women Who Ad vocate, we put our Jewish values into action to build a 
healthier, safer and more equitable world. As a proud endorser of the Research for 
All Act, Hadassah advocates for ensuring effective, non -discriminatory medical 
research. We also urge our legislators  to help in the fight against Human Trafficking, 
a modern -day reality for an estimated 27 million people worldwide.  

We welcome the efforts of our men, the Hadassah Associates of Southern New 
Jersey, who hold a variety of interesting activities in chapters across our region.  
Next up will be the 15 th  Annual Southern NJ Associates Golf Outing to be held on 
Monday, June 26, 2017 at the Battleground Country Club in Manalapan.  All proceeds 
will be credited to our participating chapters and will raise funds for the Hadassah 
Associatesô Menôs Health Initiative. 

Join us today - I look forward to seeing you at our events and working together to 
support our community -building efforts in Israel and the United States, in healing, in 
advocating, and in DOING!  

 
BôShalom, 
Michelle  
 

 

A MA message for Ypour President  
 
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR REGIONAL PRESIDENT  

MICHELLLE KRASNER  

A MESSAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT  
MICHELLE KRASNER  

 

SAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT  
MICHELLE KRASNER  

A MESSAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT 
MICHELLE KRASNER  

A MESSAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT  
MICHELLE KRASNER  

A MESSAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT  
MICHELLE KRASNER  

A MESSAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT  
MICHELLE KRASNER  

 

  

A MESSAGE FROM NJ SOUTHERN REGIONAL PRESIDENT  



4 

 
  

BOARD MEMBERS  
 
 
  PRESIDENT:    

  Rita Peariman              655-3015  
 Gail Shinberg   409-5441 

  VICE-PRESIDENT - EDUCATION:  
  Ella Goldstein               235-9616 
  VICE-PRESIDENTS- FUNDRAISING 
   Gail Reifenberg                        395-0429 
   Fran Solomon (Trips)   395-8707    
  VICE-PRESIDENTS - MEMBERSHIP:  
   Ruth Sachs                860-0606 

Evey Rabinowitz   655-0075 
Natasha Rosenbaum (Adm Asst)   409 -7543 

TREASURER:  
   Hazel Cunninghis               655-4679 
FINANCIAL SECRETARIES  
 Gloria Fine                395-0838 
 Bernice Kernis    409-6135 

 

RECORDING SECRETARIES:  
   Rita Swirsky    409-1722 
 Sheila Farber         732-780-7379 
  Lillian Rich    409-1171 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY:  
    Diane Altman                     860-1193 
BULLETIN:  
 Eileen Carpenter               664-2877 

Sheila Farber         732-780-7379 
 Joanne Ferstan                         395 -7532 
GOOD & WELFARE  
 Marge Joseph    409-9112 
HOSPITALITY 
 RonnySwinkin    664-2528 

 Martha Gelb    395-0582 

REGION VISA GIFT CARD RAFFLE  
 

Coming soon.  Check your mail!!! . 
 

Hadassah is performing miracles everyday.  Your participation  
supports this extraordinary work. Imagine supporting these amazing medical 
successes and winning one of seven VISA gif t  cards.  

Claire  Lazar   
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NOW IS THE TIME TO HELP  

YOUR CHAPTER 

 

 

We are so lucky because for the past 10+ 

years we have had a small group of very 

dedicated hard working leaders willing to 

take on the responsibilities of providing stimulating, varied educational and fun 

programs, trips, study groups and fundraising activities. The administrative tasks 

required for us to function as a group of over 700 members are also accomplished by this 

group.  

 

B-U-T we need your help no w .! National guidelines state that no one should hold a 

position for more than 3 years and each position should be supported by a committee. 

This allows you, the member, the opportunity to meet new people, be creative, and to 

socialize.   At the same time you will have the satisfaction of knowing that you are doing 

something positive for the world, -  supporting medical research and state -of - the -art 

medical facilities in Israel.   You will be helping Hadassah!  

 

At this time we are forming a Financial Committ ee whose responsibilities will 

encompass: processing checks, paying bills, completing forms required by Region and 

National and formulating budget suggestions for the Executive Board.  

 

No financial background is needed.  Support and training will be availa ble for the 

committee as long as required. This committee is open to all members and Associates.  If 

you are available or know of someone who should be approached, please let us know.  

Drop a note in GW Lock Box !9, or call an Executive Board member.  How about adding us 

to your priority list?  

 

Sincerely,  

Joanne Ferstan  

Executive V.P.  

609 -395 -7532  
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BUDDY SYSTEM 
 
It has come to our attention that some of our members would like to attend our 
monthly meetings or events , but need a ride to get  there.  No reason not to come!   
We miss you!  
If that is you, or someone you know, please call one of the following people who will 
gladly assist you:  
 
In GW call:  Judy Brodman    395 -8171  
  Claire Lazar     655 -3062  
  Natasha Rosenbaum   409 -7543  
  Diane Al tman    860 -1193  
  Tiby Lapkin     860 -1234  
  Arlene Lazar    409 -2749  
  Rita Swirsky (after April)  409 -1722  
  Ruth Sachs   (goes early)  860 -0606  
 
At Encore:  Wilma Appel    409 -2656  
At Ponds:  Gail Reifenberg    395 -0429  
At Concordia : Gloria Fine    395 -0838  
 
We look forward to seeing you at our meetings.  Come join us ! 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO HELP HADASSAH HELP ISRAEL 
TO REBUILD FROM THE FIRES  
 
 
As you may know, Hadassah has worked closely with 
JNF to rebuild the land of our forefathers.  Therefore, 
please make your checks payable to Hadassah and 
indicate  JNF on the check.  Please put your donations 
in Box 19 at the GW Towne Cent re , or send them to 
Tiby Lapkin -  2 Halifax Drive, Monroe Twp., NJ 08831.  
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Hebrew Ulpan  

 

The Hadassah sponsored Hebrew Ulpan classes taught by Sharon  
Nachimson have been a great success.  You can hear laughter and  
most of all learning as we begin to converse in Hebrew.  

 
The 24 weekly classes ended December 24 with a gala Chanukah party.  We had latkes, 
sufganyot (j elly donuts) and sang songs in Hebrew.  

 
If you are interested in learning to read Hebrew and converse in basic Hebrew, we would 
be happy to welcome you to a newly formed beginners class.  If you can already read and 
write and know basic conversation, consider the advanced class.  

 
Please contact Sharon Nachimson at 664 -2745 if you are interest ed.  Classes will resume in 
the spring.  
 

submitted by Ruth Goldstein  

         

 
 

 

HADASSAH THANK YOU  
 

It is with much gratitude that I thank all the Hadassah members who sent messages of 
condolence and gave me much support when my husband, Alfred, passed away.  I also 
want to send a special thank you to the ladies who came to our house when we needed 
people to form a minion so that Kaddish could be said.  
 

Most sincerely,  
Bunny bloom  
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ALIVE IN OUR HEARTS  
REMBEMBERANCE  

 

So many of our deceased spouses,   
partners, and friends are gone but  
not forgotten by our community.  
 

Anyone who would like to memorialize 
their loved ones during the m onth of their 
passing please fill out form available at our 
monthly meetings or at our website 
www.hadassah.org/alisa  under the section 
Announcements .  Cost $2 per name.  
 

??? Diane Altman  609-860-1193. 

LET HADASSAH BE YOUR  
                       “CARD SHOP” 

We can save you time and trouble and make 
your congratulations or condolences very 
unique.  There are cards or certificates for 
every occasion, holiday or event. 
     
CARDS are $2.00.  If you wish us to stamp 
and mail them, it is $3.00. 
CERTIFICATES start at $6.00,  
TREES at $18.00.      
To order call: 
     Marge Joseph 409-9112              

Millie Semel      409-1578 
      Florence Weiss    409-1924              
      Rhoda Lesser      409-9557  
   Harriet Cohen     860-5953 
 
A beautiful calligraphy-inscribed certificate 
or tree certificate in denominations of $18.00 
or above can be ordered from: Dorothy 
Brotman 409-0578 
 

CARDS AND CERTIFICATES ARE SOLD AT 

EVERY MEETING 

 
Hadassah has recently extended this program.  
For a one time donation of $5000 you can now 
have Kaddish recited every day for the first year 
of mourning as well as observed in perpetuity on 
the specified Yahrzeit date.  
 
For more information about  this one time TAX 
DEDUCTIBLE GIFT of $1,000  or $5,000 Call: 

Dolores Rosengard 860 -1981 

   
COMMUNITY OUTREACH UPDATE  
 

In addition to the knitting of  black caps for 
the Israeli soldiers, our members have also  
been knitting and crochetting teeny -tiny 
caps, in pastel colors, for the preemie babies 
at Hadassah Hospital.   If you would like to 
perform this mitzvah, please call Arlene Lazar  
(609-409-2749)  for instructions.  
  
We want to especially thank HARRIET 
COHEN (in the Ponds) and LOIS FLAMHOLZ 
(at GW) for their ongoing contribut ions  of 
baby hats.   They just keep 'em coming!!   

 
 

There are two(2) ways to contribute: 
1.) Purchase a certificate in honor or memory 
of someone.  The certificate will be sent to 
the recipient or to you for presentation.  
 

2.) Fill a BLUE BOX.  Keep this box in your 
home.  Fill it at your leisure and turn it in 
when filled.  You will then get a receipt for 
your donation.   
 

To receive or return a BLUE BOX call:  
 Brenda Charney 609-409-6764 

Lois Flamholz     609-860-9446  

 

CELEBRATE YOUR SIMCHAS AT  
OUR MONTHLY MEETINGS 
By purchasing a candle on our Simcha  
cake you can share your simchas with all of us at 
our general meeting. Your simchas will be 
announced at the monthly meeting and will also be 
included in our monthly bulletin.  The cost of a 
candle will  be $2 which will be used t o offset costs 
for refreshments  

 

 
 

 

http://www.hadassah.org/alisa
tel:(609)%20409-2749
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SAVE THE DATE 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2017 12:30 PM      LUNCH BUNCH 
We will be meeting at Noodle Fan in Englishtown.  RSVP Marilyn Taffet: 860-8406 or Phyllis 
Soffer: 409-3379 
 

MONDAY, MARCH 13, 2017 1:00 - 4:00 PM       PURIM PARTY 
We will celebrate the story of Purim.   Enjoy a belly dance performance and learn the 
movements as we munch on Hamentashen. Cost $20 pp.  Location GW Ballroom.   RSVP Gail 
Reifenberg 395-0429.  See flyer on page 6 
 

**TUESDAY, MARCH 14, 2017 1:30 PM    ASSERTIVENESS FOR SENIORS 
Jordan Feldman will speak about Seniors and the importance of Assertiveness.  . Feldman is 
associated with the geriatric program at Rutgers University.  At the home of Gail Cammer, 12 
Ramsey Way (GW). Please call Ella Goldstein 609-235-9616 or Email 
ellangoldstein@gmail.com to register. 
 

MONDAY, MARCH 20, 2017 7:15 PM       MONTHLY MEETING 
Bintel Brief presented by Gail Shinberg. Answer the letters written to the Editor of the 
“Forword” and then compare your answers with those of the Editor. 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 29, 2017 1:00 PM      NEW MEMBER TEA 
At the home of Judy Brodman.  By invitation only.  For new Alisa Members.  
 

SUNDAY, APRIL 2, 2017 3:00 PM       THEATRE & DINNER 
Join us to see “Grease” at Playhouse 22 in East Brunswick followed by dinner at 
La Capannina Restaurant. Cost $49. RSVP Marilyn Taffet, 860-8406.  See flyer on page 7 
 

MONDAY, APRIL 17, 2017   FINAL NIGHT PESACH – NO MONTHLY MEETING 
There will be no monthly meeting in April, as the final night  of Pesach falls on our normal 
meeting day.  Chag Pesach Semeach 
 

**THURSDAY, APRIL 20, 2017 10:00 AM     MUSIC OF HOWARD ARLAN 
Dave Greene will speak about the music of Howard Arlan.  At his home 52 Chichester Road, 
(GW).   Please call Ella Goldstein 609-235-9616 or Email ellangoldstein@gmail.com to register. 
 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 26, 2017      LIFE MEMBERSHIP EVENT 
Guest Speaker will be Ellen Lyons, National Board Member.  Open to Life Members only.  
Admission is free for new Life Members.  Cost to be determined for other Life Members.  
Come celebrate Israel.  More to follow.  Contact Anne Barris via email for further information 
chaverah@mac.dom  
 

THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2017 1 PM         FUNDRAISER 
Appraise your antiques, tour, shop, & learn at Empire Antiques, 278 Monmouth St., 
Hightstown.  Fee $10 pp. RSVP Maxine Stern, 609-395-8757. 
 

**TUESDAY, MAY 9, 2017 1:30 PM      WORKS OF SAUL BELLOW 
Rabbi Louis Stein will discuss the works of Saul Bellow.  At the home of Ella Goldstein, 9 
Ramsey Way (GW).   Please call Ella Goldstein 609-235-9616 or 
Email ellangoldstein@gmail.com to register.   
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 24, 2017         REGION EVENT 
Education Symposium at Forsgate CC. Details to follow. 
 

SUNDAY& MONDAY, JUNE 4&5, 2017       SHAKE-A-CAN 
Stop & Shop.  Contact Maxine Stern 609-395-8757 for further information.  
 

 

tel:(609)%20235-9616
mailto:ellangoldstein@gmail.com
tel:(609)%20235-9616
mailto:ellangoldstein@gmail.com
mailto:chaverah@mac.dom
tel:(609)%20235-9616
mailto:ellangoldstein@gmail.com
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WEDNESDAY, JUNE 14, 2017 (Tentative)  11;30AM-4PM    CARD PARTY 
Card Party .  Open to all.  Cost & Further information to follow.  Contact Marilyn 
Gerstein 609-409-9176 
 

MONDAY, JUNE 26, 2017        ATLANTIC CITY TRIP 
Trip to Atlantic City & Rat Pack Tribute Show (Dean Martin, Frank Sinatra, Sammy Davis 
Jr.) also “Marilyn Monroe”  Get $15 back in slot play.  Bus leaves from GW parking lot at 
9AM.  Cost is $15.  Lunch on your own.  Contact Fran Solomon at 609-395-8707.  See 
Flyer on page 7 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 29, 2017          TSOFIM 
Israeli Scouts will be entertaining us once again at the Monroe Township Senior Center.  
Cost  & Further information to follow.  Contact Wilma Appel at 609-509-2656 for further 
information.  
 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 19, 2017        BOOK & AUTHOR 
Boutique at 11AM and Buffet Luncheon 11:30AM.  ANDREW KANE is our author.  
Luncheon catered by Classical Caterers.  Location Temple B’Nai Tikvah.  Cost $51.  
Books will be sold at our monthly meetings or contact Judy Bauer at 655-7775.  See 
flyer on page 6 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

 
  

MEMBERSHIP    
¶  

 

 

**Donations to Hadassah would be appreciated at all Education programs where there is no 
charge.  There will be a collection bowl in evidence at the door.  
 

Please be courteous to your fellow members and inform Ella if you are unable to attend a 
program.  This will allow someone on the waiting list to attend. Remember next time, you may 

be that person!!!  

WE RECOGNIZE OUR  
NEW LIFE MEMBERS:  
Sharon Nachimson 
Linda Katz 
Phyllis Jacobson 
Bernice Kernis 
Ariella Rose (great grandchild of Marilyn Taffet) 

WELCOME OUR  
NEW ANNUAL MEMBERS 

: 

Diane Lewis 
Ilene Smith 
Harriet Tortora 
Rita Goldon 

 

Madalyn Litoff 
Fran Weinstein 
Mildred Cohen 
Cheryl Saft 

Jan Spector 
 

RENEWALS:  Arlene Sable  Paula Siegel 
 

 From the Program Committee 
 

We are trying to bring to you, our membership, interesting and 
entertaining programs, BUT, sometimes these programs cost more 
than our budget allows. On those infrequent occasions we will 
request donations to help defray the cost.  
 

Remember we, Hadassah, are a charitable organization dedicated to 
raising funds to support medical research and two hospital facilities. 
 

Thanking you in advance for your support and cooperation.  

We are planning a tea for our new members on Wednesday, March 29 at 1:00PM at the 
home of Judy Brodman.  Invitations will be mailed. . We are looking forward to this 
informative and delightful event. 

Call Evey Rabinowitz @ 655-0075 with any questions or recommendations. 
Ruth Sachs & Evey Rabinowitz, Co-Vice-Presidents 
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JANUARY MONTHLY MEETING SIMCHAS  
¶ Rita Pearlman -  granddaughter, Emily made Deanôs list @ Rutgers 

 (3.9 GPA)  

¶ Evey Rabinowitz -  granddaughter, Jamie starts her first job as an  
 occupational therapist at NYU hospital  

¶ Tiby Lapkin -  son from California visiting  
¶ Joanne Ferstan -  Bat Mitzvah of grand daughter Ivy Ferstan  
¶ Lillian Rich -  Third birthday of great -granddaughter, Shaina  
¶ Dolores Rosengard -  celebrating her 88th birthday  

 

DECEMBER MONTHLY MEETING SIMCHAS  
¶ Evey Rabinowitz ï Happy Chanukah to all and wishes for a healthy and joyuous New Year!  
¶ Merle Chinich ï Grandson Josh Barmakôs 25th  Birthdfay December 30 th  

¶ Irene Le ben ï Granddaughter Sarahôs 15th  Birthday  
¶ Diane Altman ï Granddaughter, Arielle set her Wedding date for August  
¶ Charlotte Dinowitz ï Birthday s for son and middle daughter.  Also older daughter and 

husb and  
¶ Grandson got part in HS Show  

¶ Tiby Lapkin ï 3 year old Israeli gransdonsôs Upsherin (1st  haircut)  
¶ Wilma Appel ï My 39 th  Birthday again  
¶ Rita Pearlman ï Happy Hanukah to my grandchildren Isabel, Tess, Brent & Emily  
¶ Marilyn Taffet ï To all Happy Chanukah and Happy 2017  
¶  

 

ALIVE IN OUR HEARTS REMEMBERANCE  
 
 

MARCH WE REMEMBER: 
EVA BRODHERSON, MOTHER  3/11/1985    DORRY BRODHERSON  
WILLIAM ROSENGARD,  HUSBAND 3/3/2008   DOLORES ROSENGARD 
 

APRIL WE REMEMBER: 
FAE TAFFET, MOTHER-IN-LAW  4/6/1982    MARILYN TAFFET  
STAN TRAGER,  2nd LIFE PARTNER  4/6/2015    RUTH FIELDS  

 

GOOD AND WELFARE 
MAZEL TOV:  

Lillian & Martin Rich on the birth of their 13 th  great -grandchild  
Cecilia Shoshana  
Marilyn & Ellis Taffet on the birth of their great grandchild,  
Ariella Rose Nabatian  
 

CONDOLENCES: 
Roslyn Brieloff on the death of her husband. Jay  
Sidney Kanter on the loss of his wife Myrna  
Norman LaPoff on the loss of his wife Marcia  
Jane Newman on the loss of her husband, Howard  

 
 

 Marge needs your help to get 
this information.  Please 
contact Marge Joseph at 
409-9112 with all your news, 
good and bad. We love to 
hear about mitzvahs!! !   

 

Look for the form at our monthly meetings or on our  
website www.hadassah.org/alisa  under the section 

announcements  
 

 

http://www.hadassah.org/alisa
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NEW JERSEY: Information filed by Hadassah, the Womenôs Zionist Organization of America, Inc. and Hadassah Medical Relief 

Association, Inc. with the New Jersey Attorney General concerning this charitable solicitation may be obtained from the Attorney 

General of the State of New Jersey by calling (973) 504-6215. Registration with the Attorney General does not imply endorsement 

FLORIDA: A copy of the official registration and financial information for Hadassah, The Womenôs Zionist Organization of 

America, Inc. (#SA-01298) and Hadassah Medical Relief Association, Inc. (SD046-3) may be obtained from the Division of 

Consumer Affairs Services by calling toll-free within the state 1-809-HELP-FLA.  Registration does not imply endorsement, 

approval or recommendation by the state. 

Alisa Hadassah  
20 Wintons Way  

Monroe Twp., N.J.  08831  

NON-PROFIT 
ORGANIZATION 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
Freehold, N.J.  

Permit No. 

351 
CURRENT RESIDENT OR 

  DATED MATERIAL  

SHABBAT & HOLIDAY CANDLE LIGHTING TIME:   
2/17 @5:18;  2/24 @5:26;  3/3 @5:34;  3/10 @5:42; 3/17 @6:49 (Daylight Saving is 
Back!!);  3/24 @7:48;  3/31 @7:04;  4/7 @7:11;  4/10 @7:14(Erev Day 1 Pesach);  4/14 
@7:18;  4/16 @7:20 (Erev 7 th  day  Pesach);  4/21 @7:25;  4/28 @7:32;  5/5 @7:40  

REMINDER:  PLEASE DO NOT CONDUCT HADASSAH BUSINESS ON SHABBAT/HOLIDAYS  
 

 

   I wish to receive email blasts from Alisa Hadassah containing good and welfare 
announcements as well as future events and activities.  

   I wish to do my part and save Alisa Hadassah money by electing to only receive email 
bulletins.  

 
NAME:               
  
EMAIL ADDRESS:               
 
Place in L ockbox#1 9 and add Attention:  Eileen Carpenter  OR  
Mail to Greenbriar at Whittingham; 100 Whittingham Drive; Monroe Township, NJ 08831  
Attention:  Lockbox 19/Eileen Carpenter  
 

 

Donôt forget to move the clock!!  ñSpring Forwardò  
Sunday, March12 @2:00AM 

 
 


